
March 11, 2024 
 
Hi Wendy 
I do not object to the request by the Wnorowski for a variance for their patio, fire pit and pool. 
However, they will be very near the walking path of the park. I hope that the township will require 
additional trees and cedar bushes to provide a sight buffer between the park and their property. 
Presently, the site barrier is very sparse. 
Regards 
Joe Mistretta 
5 Shelton Rd 
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